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THE UNITED STATES EMBASSY

Ottawa, September 16, 1964

Sir,

I have the honor to refer to your Note dated September 16,
1964 regarding the Treaty between Canada and the United States
of America relating to cooperative development of the water
resources of the Columbia River Basin signed at Washington on
January 17, 1961. I wish to advise you that the Government of
the United States of America confirms that the Exchange of Notes
with Annex of January 22, 1964 referred to in your Note has now
come into full force and effect. The Government of the United
States of America further agrees that your Note together with
this reply shall constitute an agreement between our two
Governments relating to the carrying out of the provisions of the
Treaty with effect from this 16th day of September 1964.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consider-
ation.

Ambassador.

The Honorable
Paul Martin, P.Co, roo’
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.



